Trewidland School

Trewidland, Liskeard, Cornwall PL14 4S)

Headteacher: Mr. V Lovell Tel: 01503 240275
Email: head@trewidland.cornwall.sch.uk

27th February 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Following the letter sent to you on 9" January, inviting you to attend a presentation
about establishing the South East Cornwall Multi Academy Regional Trust (SMART),
we are writing to advise you of what we consider to be a significant and important
development in this process.

During the last twelve months, the governors of Dobwalls, Landulph and Trewidland
Primary Schools and Looe, Liskeard and Saltash Secondary Schools have been keenly
involved in putting the structures in place to enable SMART to have a really positive
impact on the education of young people in South East Cornwall. This was
summarised in a formal meeting on Tuesday 7th February when the governors agreed
to join SMART with effect from 1st April 2017. Everyone involved is delighted at the
outcome and very much looking forward to the exciting times ahead.

Towards the end of the term there will be a more detailed newsletter sent out letting
you know about the many impressive ventures which have already taken place across
the SMART schools and those that are planned for the future.

As part of the SMART developments, the Trust Board will be appointing another
Director and another Member. Please pass this information on to anyone who may be
interested. Further details can be obtained from the Clerk at clerk@smart-trust.net.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours faithfully, '
/ 7 Z'\./‘/ .

Headteacher Chair of Governors
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